
2020 Holiday Show Tickets are 
on sale in our school online 

store! $10 per family

“A Holiday to Remember”
Will be viewed on 12/16/20 at 

6:00pm

Family is the most important 
influence in a child’s life. Your child is 

who they are because of you and 
the support, lessons and guidance 
you provide every day. Research 

shows that students do better when 
families and educators work 

together as equal partners and 
engage in meaningful conversations.
It is important to share your concerns 
with the teachers. Knowing how your 

child is doing in school-
academically, emotionally, socially 
and mentally- will help you better 

understand their overall well-being 
and academic progress.

*Suggestions to help you:*
• Read & respond to teachers 

DOJOs and emails
• Check the school website & 

social media for updates
• Log into your parent portal for 

attendance and grades weekly
• Monitor the technology program 

usages.
We are in this together, 

Yvette Rodriguez, Principal
Maydelin Beceiro, Assistant Principal

Throughout this month all students 
will be participating in their Mid-

Year Assessments (MYA).

12/9- Family Night at MOD Pizza
at 6:00pm

12/10- PALS Meeting at 9:00am
12/16- Holiday Show online
12/17- Science in-house Fieldtrip

($10 per student)
12/18- School-Wide Virtual Fieldtrip


